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At St Francis of Assisi Catholic Primary School, God is at the heart of our school. We try, everyday, to follow Jesus’ commandment ‘Love 

one another as I have loved you’.  We do this through love for our  families, our friends, and our school.  We respect our environment and 
recognise our responsibility for it.  We encourage in each  other a love of learning.  We rejoice in each others’ uniqueness.  We place                                      

prayer and worship at the centre of everything we do.  We are a community of love dedicated to God.  Our school is somewhere We can 
grow together. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I can't believe we have reached the end of the second term - the year is whizzing by! 

Despite this week being short, we managed to squeeze a lot into it! 

The Lent through a Lens competition had lots of fantastic entries. It made it very difficult to judge! Well done to 
everyone who took the time to take such beautiful photographs. The winners were: Ariana in Bumblebee, Jan in 
Koala, Anaaisha in Penguin, Adam in Meerkat, Eleanor in Armadillo, Amelie in Leopard and Akshara in Toucan. I 
will put these and as many as possible on our school Facebook page. The winners were shown in assembly today. 

 

The PFA Easter Egg hunt was a lot of fun! The weather 
stayed dry for a bit but then we hunted in the showers! All 
children got involved and received a chocolate treat. Thank 
you to Sian and Laura from the PFA who went above and 
beyond plus the other lovely mummies who helped. 

 

 

The Easter production was outstanding. The acting and singing were moving and poignant. Thank you to Mr 
Jones, Mrs Turney, Mr Szymczyk, Mr Stone, Miss Ruprai, Mrs Jones, Mrs Hurdman, Mrs Pearson, Mrs Alfieri and 
Mrs Tamborini for their hard work and dedication. Please see overleaf for pictures. 

 

A reminder of the uniform requirements in readiness for the summer term can be found on our website or in this 
link: 

 St Francis of Assisi Catholic Primary School - School Uniform (stfranciscrawley.org). If you have any queries re-
garding uniform, please speak to the office or the class teachers at the end of the day. 

 

 

I look forward to welcoming you all back to school on Monday 15th April. 

 

Warmest wishes,  

Mrs Winton                                          

 

 

 

https://www.stfranciscrawley.org/page/?title=School+Uniform&pid=54


Child Protection and Safeguarding  

At St. Francis of Assisi Catholic Primary School, we are committed to promoting the welfare of all our pupils, 
ensuring they feel safe and can place their trust and confidence in any adult that is working in, volunteering for 

or visiting the school. 
The designated Safeguarding Leaders at St. Francis of Assisi Catholic Primary School are Mrs Winton,                        

Miss Strudwick, Miss Date and Mrs Jones  

THE EASTER STORY 


